
 
 

 

 

18th January, 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Young Voices - O2 London – rescheduled date - Thursday 5th May, 2022 
 
We are delighted to advise new dates have now been released for the Young Voices Concerts. The 
rescheduled concert The Baird Primary Academy Choir will now be participating in is taking place on 
Thursday 5th May, 2022.  
 
We have received our t-shirt order and will keep these safe at the academy until nearer the date. 

Please be reminded, to access the songs from home, please visit: www.youngvoices.co.uk/music-room 
and enter the code ‘YV2021’. Pupils will then have access to all of the lyric and dance videos to 
practise. 

Please visit www.youngvoices.co.uk for full details of the event and the story behind the largest 
children’s choir concerts in the world. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Welch 
Principal 
 

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/music-room
http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

